ECCLES COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM MEETING ON 23RD SEPTEMBER, 2003
	ITEM
	ACTION REQUIRED AND DEADLINE
	RESPONSIBLE
	UPDATE

	GMP Attendance at meetings
	Concerns to be relayed to GMP that until April, 2004, they will not be sending representatives to meetings on a regular basis.
	Mike Relph
	Response received copy attached.

	Eccles Mural
	Former Eccles Town Centre Manager to be contacted in attempt to obtain further information concerning the alleged payment of £500 for the refurbishment of the Eccles Mural.
	Julie Newsham
	Update to be provided at the meeting.

	St. Patrick’s R.C. High School - New Sports Hall
	Letter to be sent supporting bid for New Opportunities Funding for PE and Sport (NOF).
	Mike Relph
	Letter sent 24th September, 2003

	Removal of Trees on John William Street
	Update required at next meeting on the background to the recent removal of trees on John William Street, together with details of all trees within the Eccles SDA which are protected by a tree preservation order.
	Director of Development Services
	The trees concerned were found not to be subject of a tree preservation order.  A comprehensive database of existing tree preservation orders within Salford is currently being produced and will be made available to those interested Members of the Committee at the earliest opportunity.

	Public Footpath, Southway
	Details to be submitted at next meeting as to the cleaning programme for public footpath running between Southway Precinct and Shuttle Street and to the rear of shops facing onto Church Street.
	Director of Environmental Services
	Further information to be provided at the meeting.

	Listed Building Status
	To provide at next meeting, overview of listed building status, and the powers this provides to ensure that the owners of such buildings maintain them to an appropriate standard.
	Director of Development Services
	Information on this subject taken from the Department for Culture, Media and Sport’s website is included at item 10.

	Salford Partnership - Salford Inclusion Forum
	Activities of the Salford Inclusion Forum to be brought to attention of respective organisations, so that nominations can be submitted at next meeting with regard to potential persons to represent the Committee on it.
	All Members
	See Item 3 on agenda for meeting.

	Eccles Interchange Toilet 
	To provide update with regard to this matter.
	Director of Development Services
	The toilet is now installed and Adshel are pursuing United Utilities to make the necessary connections.

	Barton Wesleyan Chapel
	To provide update with regard to this matter.
	Director of Development Services
	The development of this site is to be subject of a public inquiry to be held in early December, 2003.
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